
 

Minister congratulates LAC Radio on 20th anniversary

The minister of Social Communication, Carolina Cerqueira, congratulated Luanda Commercial Radio (LAC) on its 20th
founding anniversary, on Tuesday, 25 September 2012.

In a press note, the ministry of Social Communication congratulates LAC professionals who have been contributing with
their talent and knowledge to the empowerment of the Angolan journalism, highlighting their determination in informing and
educating the national public opinion.

The minister also says that LAC Radio has been a highlight in conducting cultural and social initiatives, contributing with
their dynamic programmes for the reinforcement of democracy and participatory citizenship.

The official urges the journalists of LAC Radio and all media professionals in general, in order to continue observing the
ethic and deontological principles.
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